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REGION IV-A CALABARZON

July 8, 2024

Regional Memorandum
No. 479 s. 2024

EXTENSION OF APPLICATION OF SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICES
OF DEPED REGION IV-A CALABARZON AS PROFESSIONAL
REGULATION COMMISSION - ACCREDITED CONTINUING
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT (CPD) PROVIDERS

To Schools Division Superintendents

1. Relative to Regional Memorandum No. 330, s. 2024 titled, Application of the
Schools Division Offices as PRC - Accredited Continuing Professional
Development Providers, this Office through the Human Resource Development
Division — National Educators’ Academy of the Philippines in the Region (NEAP-
R) announces the extension of application to PRC as CPD providers until
August 9, 2024.

2. For those SDOs who have already submitted their application to PRC, they must
update the status of their application through this link: https://bit.ly/IV-
APRCApplicationTracker.

3. All SDOs are expected to receive their accreditation as CPD Providers by
September 30, 2024. Thus, the Regional Office will only process program
applications from SDOs until this date.

4. All quality-assured PD Programs of the division-based, as well as school-based
programs and activities, must be processed by the division for accreditation
starting October 1, 2024 - onwards.

3. While waiting for the accreditation of SDOs as CPD Providers, all program
applications prior to September 30, 2024, must be submitted through this link:
https:/ /bit.ly/4ACPDProgramApplication, and must be processed by the
Regional Office. Consequently, the completion report of the programs facilitated
by the Regional Office must be submitted via this link:
https:/ /bit.ly/4ACPDCompletionReport.

6. Refer to the previous Memorandum regarding the details on the application
process for accreditation to PRC as CPD Provider. Forms and templates, and
further information regarding program application for accreditation can be found
here: https:/ /bit.ly/NEAP4ACPDAS.
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s For concerns and clarifications regarding this request, please contact, Jisela N.
Ulpina, OIC Chief-HRDD-NEAPR, or Jonalyn B. Pattalitan, Education Program
Specialist II, through cpdas.neap4a@deped.gov.ph.

8. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is highly desired.

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE, CESO II
[1/ Regional Director{

cc: ROH10/ROH2/



